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Dear Health Services Union,

Please see attached consultation paper ‘Structure Reform: Revenue and Financial Services and
Pathology Accounts’ and associated documents.

This consultation period will be open from today, 30 May for four weeks.

Discussions have already been held with staff members over the last few weeks. We will
have opportunities for other meetings during the consultation period.

Yours sincerely,

j—

Dr Jo Morris (PhD)
A/g Executive Director, ACT Pathology
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